MEMO# 6909

May 5, 1995

MAILINGS TO THE BOARD OF GOVERNORS

May 5, 1995 TO: BOARD OF GOVERNORS No. 49-95 RE: Mailings to the Board of Governors ACTION

REQUESTED As Dick Pogue reported at the May 3, 1995 meeting, there has been a steady increase over the years in the number of Institute mailings to the Board of Governors. While most of the feedback we have received from Governors has been favorable, we are concerned about the volume. To help us shape our future mailing policy for Governors, please complete the attached questionnaire and return it by May 25, 1995. Matthew P. Fink President

Source URL: https://icinew-stage.ici.org/memo-6909

Copyright © by the Investment Company Institute. All rights reserved. Information may be abridged and therefore incomplete. Communications from the Institute do not constitute, and should not be considered a substitute for, legal advice.